
 

  

PRESTON BULLETIN 
‘Living Life to the Full’  

 

 
 

Friday 10 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Another busy week has gone by!  The weather is certainly starting to feel more autumnal so please 
make sure that children are well equipped for the chillier temperatures and wetter weather.  Please  
ensure that they have appropriate footwear and a waterproof coat each day, as we will want to        
continue to make use of our outdoor areas as much as possible.  

 

This week, Saxlingham Primary was visited for an external audit of reading and phonics by the      
Wensum Hub.  This follows the visit to Preston which took place after half term.  We were extremely 
pleased with their positive feedback about the engagement of the children, the impact of Little Wandle, 
and the positive culture for reading that we are continuing to develop, 

 

Hopefully, the first group of Year 5 swimmers will commence their lessons this week.  The children 
were very disappointed that they were unable to start last week due to an issue at Riverside. 

 

Please check the bulletin for diary dates as it is an extremely busy time of year! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Matt Walker 

Executive Headteacher  

 
 

PRESTON CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Henry Preston Road, Tasburgh, NR15 1NU 
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Ladybirds:  Isaac for always completely home learning tasks to the  

   best of his ability.    

    

Bumblebees: Malie and Victor for working really hard to master column  

   addition this week.    

 

Grasshoppers: Aston for his thoughtful contributions to our class discussion 

   in RE.   

 

Caterpillars: Adam for wonderful independent formal letter writing. 

   Violet for excellent participation in the class cookery      

   challenge. 

. 

Dragonflies:  Silas for his thoughtful contributions in Science this week.   

BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING 
‘demonstrating a fantastic attitude to learning and school life’ 

Ladybirds:  Erin 

 

Bumblebees: Sophia 

 

Grasshoppers: Evie-Mae 

 

Caterpillars: Molly  

 

Dragonflies:  Natalie 

Living  

Life to the  

Full 
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PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. 
 
No special qualifications are needed, and the most important thing 
is to have a keen interest in the school and be prepared to play an 
active part in the Governing Board’s work. Training is available for 
all governors and this Governing Board has an expectation that 
those new to being a governor attend induction training.  
 
If you would like to stand for election, please complete the       
nomination form and return it to the school no later than Monday 
20 November 2023.  
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When parking within the vicinity of the school, please be consid-
erate of our neighbours and of other road-users. 

Please park safely and legally without causing obstruction to 
driveways of neighbouring properties.  The Highway Code 
states that you must not park opposite or within 10 metres of a 

junction. This is to allow drivers emerging from, or turning into, the junction a clear 
view of the road they are joining. It also allows them to see hazards such as       
pedestrians or cyclists at the junction.  

 

DIARY DATES 

       

Monday 13th November 9am Coffee Morning for       
      parents/carers of pupils     
      with SEND to be held at Preston.         
      Parents/carers from both schools are  

      welcome to attend. 

Friday 17th November:   Non-uniform Day with donations for      
      Children in Need  

W/C 27th November  Y5 Bikeability (please see email) 

Monday 27th November:   Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents, 
      2-3pm 

Monday 4th December  Infant Nativity PM 

Tuesday 5th December  Infant Nativity AM 

Friday 8th December:   Santa Dash and Christmas Jumpers  
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MUSIC WORLDWIDE WORKSHOP 

This morning, we have hosted a Music Worldwide Workshop for Key Stage Two, led by Pedro 
Espi-Sanchis, a music educator based in South Africa and Spain. He is a renowned storyteller 
and musician, who specialises in the field of instrumental African music and the use of African 
instruments in schools. He uses stories to introduce African instruments – many of which are   
ensemble instruments needing audience participation – showing how they are made and played. 
The children very much enjoyed this experience! 
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